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“As your UTLA Director of 
Bilingual Education, I will…” 

Continue to strongly advocate for all 
language learners and their teachers 

Continue to work with the Cal Dept of 
Education, CTA, LAUSD Multilingual 
and Multicultural Dept and our own 
members to improve learning for 
English learners and support for their 
teachers 

Continue to strongly advocate for Dual 
Language Education, Ethnic Studies, 
Culturally Responsive Education, 
Parent and Community empowerment 

Continue to be a resource to our 
members regarding language 
advocacy, District policy, federal and 
state law 

“ 
Cheryl Ortega has had a lifelong career as a bilingual education teacher and 
advocate at Hillside Elementary School, Fletcher Dr. Elementary School and 
Logan St. School. She has been a member of the Bilingual Education 
Committee since 1997 and Director of Bilingual Education since 2005. She 
was a member of the CTA workgroup that crafted the ballot language for 
Prop 58, after testifying a number of times for the State Assembly Ed 
committee, and a member of the group that wrote the CTA document on the 
implementation of Dual Language in 2018. She assisted with Prop 58 
implementation work under Superintendent Torlekson and with the Dual 
Language Task Force under Supt Thurmond. Cheryl has presented at CABE 
conferences multiple times on Dual Language Education and was on the 
writing team of the LAUSD Master Plan for English and Standard English 
learners in 2012 and 2018. She continues to fight for justice, equity and 
excellence for all language learners and to advocate for their teachers. 
*All BCC/BCLAD teachers are eligible to vote 
 
 

Follow me on Facebook: 
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Attention
 BCLAD & Dual Language Teachers

Cheryl Ortega
 for UTLA Director of Bilingual Education

Currently the District unfairly 
restricts eligibility for the bilingual 
differential.  Many teachers, ETK-

12, are doing the work of teaching in two 
languages and being compensated based 
on a program formula of transitional 
bilingual education K-3 that no longer 
exists.

Every dual language teacher, 
and every teacher who uses 
their BCLAD training in the 

classroom, deserves a differential.  ELA 
teachers in dual language programs should 
be eligible as well as BLCAD teachers 
in SEI programs with beginning level 
English learners.  Translating and clarifying 
instruction deserve recognition.

I will fight to make sure every dual 
language teacher and every BCLAD 
teacher is compensated for their 

training, expertise and extra work to 
provide programs our students deserve. 
If LAUSD believes in its own declared 
resolution of all students bilingual and 
biliterate by 2032, it needs to incentivize 
and compensate the teachers that will 
make that happen.

Cheryl Ortega
 a proven fighter for dual 
language and all BCLAD 

teachers. Fighting at the local 
and state level.
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